ST. FRANCIS SCHOOL NAGUVANAHALLI GATE, BANGALORE-MYSORE ROAD

SF005/2019-2020
03/10/2019

Dear Parents,
Kindly take note of the following:

1. The school closes for Dussehra holidays from 04/10/2019 and will reopen on Monday 14"
October, 2019. For the Pre KG the classes will begin from Wednesday 16™ October only. The
attendance is compulsory on the reopening day.

2. All of you are reminded to deposit the 2™ Instaiment of fees in the month of Octber.

3. The school is organising a picnic to Wonderla, Bangalore on 29™ November 2019, The total
cost is 1100(UKG to IV) and 1200(V to VII). All those interested kindly register your child’s
name by paying the amount before 31" Oct.

4. Themndmsaremformedabmnwvmngonmssehmcelebnﬁonmdpoemmiﬁngon
St. Francis of Assisi. They are to write on their own. No copy work allowed. They are to be
submitted on 16™ October.

5. School is organising a mini science/art/craft exhibition on the occasion of Kannada
Rajyotsava on 1" November 2019.

Wishing you all A HAPPY DUSSEHRA!




